
Some registered voters are
eligible to vote by an absentee
ballot because of age, health,
work demands, temporary
relocation for educational
purposes, or their affiliation
with the U.S. Armed Forces. 
According to Circuit Clerk

Cecelia Bounds, a voter in
Mississippi can vote absentee
in an election if he or she
cannot make it to the polls on
Election Day for one of the
following reasons:
¢ The voter will be outside

of his or her home county on
Election Day.
¢ The voter is a "student,

teacher or administrator at a
school whose studies or
employment there necessi-
tates" absence from the voter's
home county on Election
Day (spouses and dependents
of such voters are also eligible
to vote absentee)
¢ The voter is disabled and

therefore unable to vote in
person 
¢ The voter is the parent,

spouse or dependent of a dis-
abled person "who is hospi-

talized outside of [his or her]
county of residence or more
than 50 miles away" and will
be with the disabled person
on Election Day 
¢ The voter is 65 years old

or older
¢ The voter is required to

be at work on Election Day
during polling hours. 
Voters who are unsure if

they are eligible to vote by
absentee ballot, should call
the circuit clerk’s office at
(601)394-2379 for more
information and to learn the
procedures for doing so. 
Voters who know they will

vote by an absentee ballot,
may contact the clerk’s office
at any time within 45 days of
the election. The deadline to
apply for an absentee ballot is
noon on the Saturday prior to
the election, which is Aug. 3
for the upcoming primaries.
Mailed ballots must be
received by the clerk’s office
by 5 p.m. on the day before
the election. 
Voters can also cast an

absentee ballot in person at

the clerk’s office, but must do
so by the Saturday prior to
the election deadline (Aug. 3
for the upcoming primaries).
The Greene County Circuit

Clerk’s Office will be open
Aug. 3 until noon to accom-
modate voters who wish to
vote by absentee.
Voters included within the

Uniform and Overseas
Citizens Absentee Voting
Act (UOCAVA), such as
members of the military and
overseas citizens, may regis-
ter to vote and request an
absentee ballot by Federal
Post Card Application
(FPCA). UOCAVA voters
may register to vote using the
FPCA up until ten days
before the date of an election
and may receive and return
an absentee ballot by mail,
email, or fax until 7 p.m. on
election day.
For more information, call

Bound’s office or the
Secretary of State’s Election
Hotline at (800) 829-6786 or
go online to
www.yallvote.sos.ms.gov.

Can’t make it to the polls on
election day? No problem, cast
your vote by absentee ballot

The Greene County Circuit
Clerk’s Office will be
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to accommodate voters who

wish to vote by absentee.
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